
August Newsletter

Reminder…..
New tuition rates 

will become 
effective Friday, 

August 9th.  
Payments are due 
Friday prior to the 

week of service.  
Any questions, 

please stop by the 
office.

It’s hard to believe that summer is coming 
to an end and school is about to start!  
Congratulations to our Pre-K students 

starting Kindergarten.
August 12th will be the first day in new 
classrooms.  We will inform you a week 

before the transitions.  *Please note that 
while we are still under construction, 

there may be delayed classroom shifts for 
some students.

Reminders

▪ MLLP will be CLOSED 

Monday, Sept 2nd for the Labor 

Day Holiday

▪ Supply Fees are due the first 

week of  September.  Supply fee is 

$125 for first child, $100 for each 

additional child. This fee will be 

drafted on Sept 3rd .

August 19-23 Fun Week

Monday – Inside Out Day

Tuesday – Hat Day

Wednesday – Wear Blue

Thursday – Game Day (ex: 

Razorbacks, Chiefs)

Friday – Pajama Day

A very big THANK 
YOU for your 
patience during 
the construction. 
We look forward 
to the new fresh 
look coming 
soon!  
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